
SUNDAY, June 2 

 8:00 AM Library Open 
 8:30 AM Sunday School 1 
 9:45 AM Classic Worship/Lord’s Supper 
  Sunday School 2 
  Spanish Sunday School 
 11:00 AM Sunday School 3 
  Chinese Sunday School 
 11:11 AM eleven:11 worship/Lord’s Supper 
 12:30 PM Chinese Outreach 
 3:45 PM Deacon’s Meeting 
 4:00 PM Library Open 
  Celebrate Recovery Step Study 
 4:45 PM Discipleship Training (Adult) 
  Basic English/Chinese Outreach 
 6:00 PM Evening Worship 
 

MONDAY, June 3 
 9:00 AM Vacation Bible School 
 6:00 PM Spirit Week 
 

TUESDAY, June 4 
 9:00 AM Vacation Bible School 
 6:00 PM Spirit Week   

WEDNESDAY, June 5 
 9:00 AM Vacation Bible School 
 6:00 PM Spirit Week     

THURSDAY, June 6 

 9:00 AM Vacation Bible School 
 6:00 PM Spirit Week 
  Ladies Evening Bible Study 
 

FRIDAY, June 7 

 9:00 AM Vacation Bible School 
 5:30 PM VBS Family Night 

This Week  
9:45	and	11:11	a.m. 

 

Welcome 
 

THE LORD’S SUPPER 
Prayer of Confession 

 

Breathe 
Once Again 

 

Explanation of Remembrance 
 

Take My Life 
 

Passing of the Bread 
 

Savior Medley 
 

Passing of the Cup 
 

Blood of Jesus Be My All 
 

Exhortation  
This Kingdom  

Welcome New Members 
  

Offertory Prayer Dan Barbato, Deacon of the Week 
 

CCLI#615645 
 The ϐlowers are given in memory  of Eugene McDaniel  by First Baptist Church. 

Morning Worship Your Response Meet Our Ministers 
Pastor 
STEVE HORN 
593-3645 
steve.horn@fbclaf.org 
 

Administrative Pastor 
RAY SWIFT 
593-3645 
ray.swift@fbclaf.org 
 

Music 
JOHN FRANK REEVE 
593-3755 
johnfrank.reeve@fbclaf.org 
 

Education & Outreach 
GARY L. RUFFIN 
593-3660 
gary.ruffin@fbclaf.org 
 

Senior & Single Adults 
SCOTT MCKENZIE 
593-3665 
scott.mckenzie@fbclaf.org 
 

Missions & College Students 
ANDREA MCKENZIE 
593-3655 
andrea.mckenzie@fbclaf.org 
 

Students 
BRAD GILL 
593-3656 
brad.gill@fbclaf.org 
 

Children 
DUSTIN LEE 
593-3662 
dustin.lee@fbclaf.org 
 

Preschool 
MONICA HORNSBY 
593-3795 
monica.hornsby@fbclaf.org 
 

Media 
DENNIS CLARK 
593-3744 
dennis.clark@fbclaf.org 
 

Worship Arts 
TIM WALKER 
593-3758 
tim.walker@fbclaf.org 
 

Assistant to the Pastor 
LUTHER BURNEY 
593-3652 
luther.burney@fbclaf.org 
 

Chinese 
QUEENIE LAU 
232-9334 
queenie.lau@fbclaf.org 
 

more staff info at fbclaf.org/staff 

1100 Lee Avenue phone 233-1412 
P.O. Box 3888 prayer 237-7729 
Lafayette, LA 70502 fax 232-7732 

At the invitation time in each service we offer an 
opportunity for you to publicly make one of the 
following decisions… 
 

...to accept Jesus Christ as your personal Savior. 

...to join First Baptist by baptism. 

...to rededicate your life to Christ. 

...to dedicate your life to vocational Christian 
 service. 
...to transfer your membership from another 
 Baptist church. 
...to join First Baptist from another  
 denomination. 
 
I would like more information on… 
___ how to become a Christian 
___ how to become a member of FBC 
___ opportunities for service at FBC 
___ specific ministry areas including: 
 ___ senior adults   ___ married adults 
 ___ single adults   ___ college 
 ___ jr/sr high     ___ grades 1-6 
 ___ preschool    ___ music 
 ___ prayer      ___ media 
 ___ Chinese     ___ Spanish 
 
I have a request... 
 ___ for prayer   ___ for the staff 
 
 
________________________________________ 
 
 
________________________________________ 
 
 
________________________________________ 
 
 
________________________________________ 
 
 
________________________________________ 
 
I heard about First Baptist from… 
 ___ family member ___ friend 
 ___ direct mail    ___ yellow pages 
 ___ television    ___ radio 
 ___ billboard     ___ newspaper 
 ___ FBC website   ___ internet ad 
 ___ facebook    ___ other 

To connect with wifi 
Select: First Baptist  Password: lafayette 
 

Connect with us online anytime at: 
fbclaf.org stevehorn.org 
facebook.com/fbclaf twitter.com/fbclaf 
steeplestories.com info@fbclaf.org 

Stories from Underneath the Steeple Encouraging words this week in the book, “Stories from Underneath the Stee-ple,” come from Hartie Spence, Jackie Martin, Linett Horn, and Scotty Flory. Pick up a copy of the book at the Infor-mation Center for only $10.00 or go to 
www.steeplestories.com. 

May 26, 2013 Main School  Enrollment  3,522  Attendance 914 Grand Total Bible Study Attendance 939 Average Attendance since Sept. 02, 2012 1,021  Offerings  $78,224.52    Budget  $68,884.00    Designated           $6,807.52 
   Promise  $250.00    Vision71:  $2,283.00 YTD Budget Receipts  $2,000,699.87 YTD Budget Requirements  $1,774,758.30 

Disaster Relief Update Southern Baptist Disaster Relief person-nel continue to help in the recovery ef-forts after the May 19-20 tornadoes af-fected many Oklahoma communi-ties.  With command centers stationed in Moore and Shawnee, Disaster Relief units have provided chainsaw teams, chaplains, and feeding units that are supplying meals for volunteers and vic-tims.  Along with the hundreds of DR volunteers, many local Baptist churches also are having an impact on their re-spective communities. If you would like to give a gift to assist the tornado vic-tims today, please use an offering enve-lope and designate “OK Tornado.” 

Coming Soon 
Summer Seminar Series 
Learning to Communicate 
Effectively/Resolve Conflicts 

JUN 

9 

JUN 
16-20 

X-FUGE Camp  
Middle School 
Jackson, Mississippi 

Fine Arts Camp 
Ages 6 - 18 
593-3751 for more info 

JUN 

17-21 

JUN 
22-28 

FamilyFEST Mission Trip 
Camps, block parties, servant 
ministries in Atlanta, GA 

BOUNCE Camp 
Grades 1 - 6 
9:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. 

JUN 
25-27 

JUN 

30 

Keyboards Americana 
A Patriotic Celebration 
6:00 p.m. Sanctuary 

M-FUGE Camp 
High School 
Houston, Texas 

JUN 

30 

JUL 

1-4 

RA Camp 
Boys Grades 1 - 6 
Register by June 12 

Romania Mission Trip 
High School—Adults 
to Targu Mures, Romania 

JUL 
5-15 

JUL 
11-25 

Brazil Mission Trip 
With Louisiana Baptist Conv. 
to Montes Claros, Brazil 

Summer Seminar Series 
The Fine Art of Listening 
With Dudley Bienvenu  

JUL 

14 



Tomorrow is the beginning of Vacation Bible School for the children and Spirit Week for our Junior High and Senior High students. I trust that you have been praying for the staff, the teachers, and the children.  Tonight, during our Evening Service, we will have an op-portunity to pray speciϐically for the week of VBS and Spirit Week.   Last November when we adopted our ministry budget for the year, we placed into that budget a part-time salary for an intern to assist in our College ministry.  Today, we are pleased to welcome  Dustin Curtis to ϐill that position. Dustin and his wife, April, have been members of our church for about two years. Dustin is a graduate of Union University, in Jack-son, TN, and Beeson Divinity School, in Birmingham, AL. He also teaches Bible at a local private school.   Regrettably, we have also received the resignation of one of our staff mem-bers. Monica Hornsby, our Preschool Minister, has resigned. I am so very thankful for Monica’s leadership, and we will miss her as part of our team.  You will want to make Sunday even-ing worship a real priority this sum-mer. We are still ϐinalizing some of the plans, but we are working real hard to have a very special schedule this sum-mer. One of the highlights will be three messages from local Christian counselor, Dudley Bienvenu. Dudley will speak on the subject of communi-cation for our evening worship on the second Sunday nights of June, July, and August. The ϐirst of these nights will be next Sunday, June 9. I encour-age you to come and invite someone to come with you.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             If you are our guest, I hope that you will take a moment to ϐill out the reg-istration card that you will ϐind in your bulletin. You may place that card in the offering plate or take it by the Information Center. In bringing the card to the Information Center, we have a gift for you.  Our worship this morning is entirely focused on the Lord’s Supper. We in-vite all baptized Christians to partici-pate in receiving the elements of the Lord’s Supper. 

From Our Pastor Thank You For Coming 

 
 
________________________________________
name 
 

 
________________________________________ 
address 
 

 
________________________________________ 
city   state   zip 
 

 
________________________________________ 
home phone                      business/cell phone 
 

 
________________________________________ 
email 
 

 
________________________________________ 
birthdate 
 

 
________________________________________ 
occupation / school grade 
 

___ male  ___ female 
___ married ___ single ___ widowed 
 

are you a church member?  ___ yes   ___ no 
 

 
________________________________________ 
where? 
 

___ I am a first time guest at FBC 
___ I am new to the Lafayette area 
___ I want to be enrolled in Bible Study 
___ I want more info about Bible Study 
 

I attended at 
___ 9:45 a.m. ___ 11:11 a.m. ___ 6:00 p.m.  
 
 
________________________________________ 
spouse’s name                                  birthdate 
 

 
________________________________________ 
child’s name                                     birthdate 
 

 
________________________________________ 
child’s name                                     birthdate 
 

 
________________________________________ 
child’s name                                     birthdate 
 

 
________________________________________ 
child’s name                                     birthdate 
 

 
________________________________________ 
child’s name                                     birthdate 

If you are our guest, we have a special gift for you after today’s service. So that we can get to know you better, please ϐill out both sides of this tear-off section and bring it to the Information Center near the  columns. We have a gift bag ready for you.  

A Special Message from Our Pastor The Building Planning Committee of First Baptist Church is a long-range planning committee that is elected by the church each year. This com-mittee is comprised of three sub-committees: a building committee, a ϐinancial arrangements committee, and a property purchasing commit-tee. Each committee has distinct responsibilities, while at the same time, they come together for long-range and strategic planning.  The entire committee met in January and approved the expenditure of $25,000 to contract the services of M, G, & A—a church consulting devel-opment, design, and building company. This is the same company who did master planning, build design, and construction of the building of our Preschool, Children, and Youth addition back in 2006-07.  Personnel from M, G, & A have met with select staff members and the building sub-committee. Work is progressing. At some point in the fu-ture, the Building Planning Committee would hope to bring a motion to the church to entertain prayerfully the proposal to enter into the next phase of our master plan. At this point, focus is being placed on the next phase being the demolition of the current Fellowship Hall/Activities building and rebuilding that space to include a ϐirst ϐloor Fellowship Hall and ϐirst and second story Adult Education classrooms.   My greatest desire for any proposed building that we might do in the fu-ture is to build the building in a spirit of unity and for God’s glory. I ask you to join me in praying to this end, and we will keep you posted. 


